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	05.04.2019
	NEW ROUTINE
	EVERYONE
	SPRING19
	NO


Dear Parents,
We routinely review our policies and procedures in school with the Safeguarding and Health and Safety of our school community uppermost in mind.  As a result of a recent review the following changes will be made to the morning routine.  
Main School: KS1 and KS2
Our school site will always be open from 8.30am; two members of staff will be on the yard on duty.  The children’s Book bags and school bags will be collected in plastic boxes which will be carried in when the bell goes.  The side door into the cloakroom will not be open.   When the bell goes, the children will line up on the 100 square as they do now and they will be accompanied by staff into school through the yard door for lessons to begin promptly at 8.55 am.  Farewells can be said on the yard.  
Early Years doors
The Early Years fire door will be open for parents to drop off children in Nursery and Reception from 8.30am until 8.55am.  A member of staff will be available in the classroom to welcome the Early Years children and their parents.  The register will be taken at 8.55 am in order for Phonics to start promptly across school.
The Office
Mrs Gray will be available in the office from 8.30am and parents should ring the front door bell to gain access to the office
If anyone requires an appointment to see a Teacher, this can be provisionally arranged at this time with Mrs Gray and she will email you confirmation.
Wet playtimes 
In the case of a wet playtime, a member of staff will be at the Yard door to welcome children into the building.  Parents of main stream children can say goodbye to their child at this outside door.  Activities will be available for the children in a classroom under supervision until 8.55 am when the registers will be taken.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Yours faithfully,

H Hughes

Headteacher

GEN-SPRING19

